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People with time for Children 

 

4th July 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Residential Visit – Whitemead Park 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances it has been necessary to change the dates of the residential visit.  
 
The new dates are: 
 
Wednesday 18th April to Friday 20th April. Arriving around lunchtime on Wednesday and leaving after lunch on 
Friday. Should you have difficulty with these new dates please speak to us as soon as possible.  
 
The payment schedule remains the same and payments should be made through parentpay.  
 
Payment 1: Deposit of £10.00 paid – thank you 
Payment 2: £40.00  before 15th September 2017 
Payment 3: £50.00 before 15th November 2017 
Payment 4: £70.00 before 15th February 2018 
 
Should you have issues with payment it is important that you speak with Mrs Worgan as soon as possible. 
Unfortunately non-payment may mean that your child will not be able to attend this visit.  
 
Should you have any concerns or queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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